
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

Clinical Nurse Educators in District Hospitals 
 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) has been attending Public Sector 

Enterprise Negotiations on behalf of all public sector members. Relevant to all members in District Hospitals 

(DHs), we are pleased to report we have negotiated and received ‘’in principle’’ support for dedicated Clinical 

Nurse Educators (CNEs).  

 

The Tasmanian Health Service (THS) has agreed that CNEs are required in all DHs, and that this allocation 

should be equitable across the state.  We understand that whilst there are CNEs available for all DHs, presently 

some are centrally located with an outreach to sites and others are physically located at the sites. The ANMF 

understands that further work will be conducted by the THS to undertake an assessment of the CNE role in DHs 

currently, the future requirements and resourcing required.  

 

The ANMF anticipate that this commitment will be included as part of the Public Sector Enterprise Agreement 

offer, so as further information is provided on this matter, the ANMF will ensure to update members 

accordingly.  

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives and care workers to represent 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our Member Support Team via email on 

membersupport@anmftas.org.au. Email is the preferred and fastest way of contacting the team. Alternatively, 

you can phone (03) 6223 6777 or 1800 001 241 if outside Hobart. 
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